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Before you install your new 
NXT Hg5 Amalgam Separator
With a neutral pH between 6 and 8, PowerScrub is the only vacuum 
line cleaner recommended for the NXT Hg5 Amalgam Separator.
Before you disrupt your suction lines with the installation of your new 
amalgam separator, it is important that the lines are free of built-up 
debris. The cutting of your suction lines during installation will 
introduce air into the lines causing any accumulated waste to break 
free. This disruption can potentially cause your amalgam separator to 
fill prematurely.
For one month before installation of your NXT Hg5, Solmetex 
recommends that you thoroughly clean your suction lines using 
PowerScrub Vacuum Line Cleaner. Please be sure to follow the 
instructions for first time users for the first two cleanings and then for 
subsequent cleanings use as directed. This month-long procedure 
should help reduce the amount of built-up waste that is currently in 
your lines.
Clean evacuation lines ensure that suction lines are safe and fully 
functioning. Proper maintenance requires only a small investment of 
time from the dental staff. When proper cleaning protocols are 
followed and the right cleaning products are used, suction lines will 
remain free of debris build-up, the suction flow will be uninterrupted, 
and patients will receive the best possible care.

recommends PowerScrub 
Vacuum Line Cleaner & Sidekick dispenser for use 
with all Hg5 series Amalgam Separators.  
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